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PRESS RELEASE 

SU’s College of Education hosting ‘Spring Teacher Job Fair’ 

BATON ROUGE – Southern University’s College of Education is inviting recruiters, along with current and 

prospective teachers, to its Spring 2010 Teacher Job Fair on March 16 from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m., in the Felton G. 

Clark Activity Center. 

Job interviews will be conducted by recruiters representing school districts from several states, including 

Louisiana, Texas, Arkansas and Mississippi. Recruiters will be interviewing candidates in all areas of 

certification.  

Persons seeking to be interviewed should bring at least 10 resumes.  

Interested recruiters should submit a completed registration form and payment by Monday, March 1, 2010 to: 

Southern University, College of Education, Teacher Job Fair, P. O. Box 9983, Baton Rouge, LA  70813. 

For an In-State or Out-of-State registration form, visit www.subr.edu and click on Spring 2010 Teacher Job 

Fair. 

For more information about Southern University’s Spring Teacher Job Fair, contact Sheila D. Lewis at 

225.771.3944 or 225.771.2290.   
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